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May 6, 2019 
 

 
Idling of the Union Pacific Global 3 Intermodal Ramp in Rochelle, IL 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The Union Pacific (UP) rail has announced they will be idling the Global 3 (G3) Intermodal Ramp in Rochelle, IL in 
the first half of July 2019. In parallel, the Global 2 facility will cease international intermodal service in order to 
focus on domestic intermodal freight. 
 
The timeline regarding final in-gate/out-gate operations can be found in the below link: 
UP Chicago Complex Intermodal Simplification 
 
At the end of July 2019, the majority of the UP international intermodal containers will be handled at the Global 4 
ramp in Joliet, IL. The rail has committed to making adjustment and investing in Global 4 as to ensure it will be 
capable of accommodating the additional capacity. While the purpose of these changes is to create efficiencies 
within the UP rail network, we will keep monitoring the transition of operations and tracking to identify any delay in 
the process. 

 

Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact C.H. 

Robinson for further information. 

 

Sincerely, 

C.H. Robinson  
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